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President’s Message 

 

Welcome Back Pasadena Families!!  I hope that everyone had a restful 
Winter Break and is back into the swing of things.  Please remember 
that we have our General PTA meeting on January 15th at Boca Ciega 
High School. We will begin the meeting promptly at 7 pm.  This is a 
mandatory meeting so please remember to sign your PTA cards.  At 
the meeting you will be hearing more about our upcoming Fun Run. 
We will have a kickoff event in February and children will run on March 
1st.  We will be looking for a few volunteers to help out.  If interested in 
volunteering please contact Maria Grantham at 
VP1.pasadenapta@gmail.com.  All-Pro Parents will be held on Friday, 
January 18th in the cafeteria at 7:30 am, please consider coming out 
and joining fellow Pasadena Families.  We are also looking for good 
volunteers for our Audit Committee; this committee will be looking over 
our treasury books at the end of the year and in doing so you will be 
helping to fulfill our requirement with County PTA to have our books 
audited.  If interested, please contact either Becky Knighten our 
treasurer at treasurer.pasadenapta@gmail.com or me at 
president.pasadenapta@gmail.com. You do not need to be a CPA or 
accountant to be on the committee so please do not let that be your 
reason for not volunteering for this important committee. 

 

Thank you very much for all that you do for Pasadena Fundamental, 
especially to our volunteers that helped out at the December luncheon 
and for those that helped at the parties and the Winter Concert.  Thank 
you and Welcome Back!! 

 

Michael Craig 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

January 15 

PTA General Meeting at Boca 

Ciega 

January 18 

All-Pro Parents Breakfast 

January 21 

Martin Luther King, Jr. Holiday 

No School 
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    Committee Announcements  

 

All Pro Parents: 
 
All Pro Families: 
 
This month we will be meeting on Friday, 
January 18th at 7:30 am in the cafeteria.  This 
month’s topic will be learning what it means to 
be loyal.  All relationships are built on 
loyalty.  Loyalty is the same with our family and 
our friends.  Loyalty means standing with 
someone in the good and the bad times.  I've 
got your back, you've got mine.  If you don't 
have loyalty, you stand alone.  Please RSVP 
to president.pasadenapta@gmail.com by 
Wednesday, January 16th. 
 

Spiritwear 

Spiritwear shirts are still on sale. Be on the 
lookout for upcoming dates via Moody’s 
Message and Facebook. Spiritwear shirts are 
$12 each or 2 for $20!  You can wear your 
Pasadena shirts Monday to Friday and with 
jeans on Friday. 

Spring Fundraiser 
Get excited Pasadena Panthers! Our spring 
fundraiser will be the Fun Run.  It will kick off 
on Friday, February 18. The Fun Run will take 
place on Friday, March 1 & we will be in need 
of volunteers. 
If interested, contact Maria Grantham 
@ VP1.pasadenapta@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Staff Appreciation Luncheon 

The Staff and Teacher Appreciation Luncheon 

Committee is excited to share the upcoming dates 

for luncheons for this school year! These 

luncheons are a collaborative effort put together 

by Pasadena PTA and Pasadena families; and 

each luncheon celebrates ALL of the wonderful 

people who work at our school - from teachers to 

our plant operations team and cafeteria staff, to 

our specialists and principal! The remaining 

luncheon dates for the school year are:  

January 30th - hosted by 2nd grade 

February 13th - hosted by 5th grade 

March 6th - hosted by 4th grade 

April 17th - hosted by 3rd grade  

Thanks again to our Kindergarten families for 

hosting our Oct. 31st luncheon!  Interested in 

helping us plan? 

Email vp2.pasadenapta@gmail.com to get 

involved! 

Beatriz Maxson, Cassidy Noble, Morgan Ketterer, 

and Lucy Foster, Staff and Teacher Appreciation 

Luncheon Committee 

 

 

  

mailto:president.pasadenapta@gmail.com
mailto:VP1.pasadenapta@gmail.com
mailto:vp2.pasadenapta@gmail.com


 

   

  Page 3 of 3 

   
 

Special Thanks to our Partners in Education Sponsors! 

 

Platinum Sponsors 

 

 

Gold Sponsors 

Bozeman Insurance 

 

2019-2019 PTA Board 

President: Michael Craig (president.pasadenapta@gmail.com) 

1st Vice President:  Maria Grantham (vp1.pasadenapta@gmail.com) 

2nd Vice President:  Beatriz Maxson (vp2.pasadenapta@gmail.com) 

3rd Vice President:  Bethany Bozeman (vp3.pasadenapta@gmail.com) 

Treasurer: Rebecca Knighten (treasurer.pasadenapta@gmail.com) 

Secretary:  Lizzy Shearn (secretary.pasadenapta@gmail.com) 

Staff Liason: Nancy Achuff (achuffn@pcsb.org) 


